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The cold weather we have outside right now will just make the coming spring that much 
sweeter! As we look at all those great catalogs and start planning our garden, our iris 
meetings will help you get in the mood. 

Our first meeting is March 15th. While normally the 2nd Sunday, we are delaying it a 
week, so mark it on your calendar now. Diane Henderson, a very knowledgeable 
gardener and avid bird enthusiast, will be presenting a program on woodpeckers and 
how to identify them. I have heard Diane talk and would encourage everyone to attend. 
Bring your friends, especially those interested in birding. 

The meeting will be at 2 pm at St. John’s Episcopal Church Hall, 11 Episcopal Ave., 
Honeoye Falls, NY. 

Our next meeting will also be delayed a week, that is due to Easter falling on that 2nd 
Sunday in April. On April 19th our very own Neil Houghton will be speaking on 
photographing your garden. I just love seeing photos of Neil’s garden, and he always 
has such great tips! 

The Western NY Iris Society has invited us to their May 3rd meeting. They are planning 
on doing a Judges training session on designing with iris.  I will have more information 
available later on. 

Our show is planned for June 7th. Details are being finalized, and again, I will have 
more information available later. 

Our sale will be held on August 8th and 9th. Please mark it on your calendar now. 

Our September and October meetings will be held on the 2nd Sundays, September 13 
and October 11th. 

All meetings take place at 2 pm at St. John’s Episcopal Church Hall, 11 Episcopal Ave., 
Honeoye Falls, NY.  Hope to see you there! 

Cara Hutchings, ed. 


